
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 

NEWSLETTER 22—Friday 3rd March 2023   

Hedgehogs -  Have been working on their writing skills. The children have 
been putting their phonics skills to good use and writing some fantastic 

sentences and phrases. Well done! 

 

Squirrels -  Have been continuing their learning in maths. The children 
have been used a range of different manipulatives to support them. Ask 

your child which manipulatives help them the most.  

 

Badgers -  Have been looking at Graffiti in their art lessons. Is this art? Currently the 
class are divided in their opinion. Let’s see where they sit at the end of their learning. 

 

Rocket readers . Please read every day. The older 
children need to find a new word and discover its 

meaning. Please add this to your rocket reader 
sheet.  

Please bring them back in by Monday 6th March 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been looking at the value of Resilience. There 
are many stories in the Bible where the Disciples and 
Jesus had to show resilience. Can you think of a time 

when you have had to show resilience? Can you share 
it with someone? 

 



PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their 
bags or on their school jumpers. 

This weeks Proud winners are: Dudley, Ben, Billy, Lilly M, Teddy, George, Y, Esther,  

Charlotte, Dylan 

 

                  A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Charlotte 

Squirrels—  Frankie L 

Badgers—  Leyla 

Christian Vision and Values 

 

Hedgehogs— Dolly and Esther 

Squirrels— Demi 

Badgers —  Harry 



 

 

Reminder the school is closed on Tuesday 7th 
March. NO breakfast club or after school clubs 
- this includes football. Please arrive between 
8:30am and 8:45am and drop your child at the 

church. Pick up by the toilets at the entrance of 
Leeds Castle at 3:15pm.  

Future Dates: 

15th May - 150 years the school has been running - more information to come. 

7th March—Whole School Visit to Leeds Castle—No Wrap Around Care available  

10th March—Y1 outdoor learning morning 

15th March—Year 6 to visit Mosque 

20th March—Cultural afternoon 

22nd March—Year 3 Synagogue visit—information to follow 

24th March-  Y2&3 outdoor learning morning 

17th March—Red Nose Day—wear something red and bring in 
your small change 

31st March—Easter Celebration 9am in the Church—Families 
welcome to join us 

18th April—Years 4 & 5 to visit Gudwara—information to follow 

25th April—Squirrel Class to Museum of Kent Life—information 
to follow 

End of Term—31st March 

Term 5 Starts—17th April 

9th—12th May KS2 SATs All children should attend school this 
week. No holiday during this time. 

15th-19th May KS1 SATs All children should attend school this 
week. No holiday during this time. 

FOLSA Dates  

 Easter Disco Thursday 30th March YrR / KS1 3:30 - 4:40 / KS2 4:45 
- 6:00pm.  

20th March afternoon in school - Kurdish New 
Year / Cultural afternoon - if anyone has any-
thing they would like to share that is special to 
them and their culture please come and speak 
to me so we can include it in our celebration 
afternoon.  



 

150 years Celebration on the 15th May 1:00 - 4:30pm. If you or you 
know anyone that would like to have a stall at the event please con-
tact the school office at office@leedsandbroomfieldkentsch.co.uk  

The cost is £10 for a stand.  

The children in Badgers class are writing letters which will be sent out 

to local companies across Maidstone. Again if you know any business 

that would like to get involved please email the office on the address 

above.  

 

The children will be planting a time capsule as part of our new  

modular classroom. More information will follow.  

mailto:office@leedsandbroomfieldkentsch.co.uk

